
 
 

Year 1 information 
 

 Please ensure all pieces of uniform, bags, lunchboxes, coats & PE kits have your child’s name in 
them. 

 PE will be on Wednesdays and Thursdays – please tie long hair back and remove earrings on the PE 
days. 

 Please try and listen to your child read for 10 minutes every day, reading a book you may have at 
home or logging onto Rising Stars. 

 There will be no library books due to the COVID situation at the moment. 

 Please can you login to your child’s Dojo, you can then see how well your child is 
doing in Year 1 as we reward the children with dojo points for various things.  
Also you can contact the Year 1 teachers through Dojo and access work.  A letter 
will be sent home shortly which will have your child’s login details and a step by 
step guide. 

 Please check that your child has their passwords for Purple Mash which all can be 
accessed at home from the school website and supports their learning.  

 If your child wears glasses, please ensure that they bring them every day. 

 If your child has any medical condition, please let the class teacher know such as if they need an 
inhaler, are allergic to plasters, etc. 

 Please provide your child with a water bottle, as we don’t have a water dispenser like in Reception.  
Water bottles are available from the office (cost £1.20). 

 In KS1, the children may eat a healthy snack at break time (no crisps or chocolate allowed) or can 
buy toast for 20p daily. 

 In KS1, we encourage the children to use the toilets at breaktimes and lunchtimes and try to 
discourage them going in lesson time. If your child has a medical condition which means they need to 
visit the toilet more frequently, please let the class teacher know. No child will be refused, if they 
are desperate for the toilet. 

 Please try and make medical appointments at the end of the school day if possible, to avoid vital 
learning being missed. Children who have medical appointments at the beginning of the day and 
come into school later are marked as missing the session due to a medical appointment. Children who 
come into school for 8.55am and are registered, then go out of school for an appointment, are 
marked as being present!! 

 Due to the on-going pandemic, we are unable to begin extra-curricular clubs at the moment. 

 Holidays in school time are to be discouraged as vital learning is lost. 

 Children are allowed to wear their own clothes to school if they are chosen as the Star of the Week. 

 If you have any concerns or worries about your child, please come and talk to the staff at the end 
of the day, as we do not want you or your child to be worrying over something at school. Once we 
know about something, we can act upon it. 

 

Thank you for your support, Miss Welfare and Miss Norris 



 


